
BILINGUAL  CLASS  PROYECTS 

 

In my first year I really liked the projects we did in the 

bilingual class, but the two I liked the most were the trip 

to the Week Camp in Asturias and the trip to the Altamira 

caves. The trip to the Week Camp was the funniest  since 

we stayed for several days and did different activities. In 

addition, we also slept several people together in a 

wooden cabin. I had a great time. I liked the trip to the 

caves of Altamira less than the one of the Week Camp, 

but it was also great and I really liked the caves. 

In my second year in the bilingual class, what I liked the 

most, because of the laughter we had, not because of 

how good it was because it was horrible was the 

performance of the theatre play The Canterville Ghost. It 

was very funny to see us in costumes. The second project 

I liked the  most, was the Horror Story Contest. Although 

the story I wrote was bad, I had fun making it and then 

reading the others stories.  

In my third year, what I liked the most was making “Guy 

Fawkes “ that has a sign on his chest that puts “a penny 

for the guy”. It was funny to make it. 

This year, it is very clear what I liked the most, it was the 

trip to Malta. I had a great time and I learned new things. 

The other thing that I liked was the play Escape room, to 



tell the truth I only liked it because we could go the 

bilingual and non-bilingual classes mixed. 

To summarize, I do recommend that you sign up for 

Bilingual because there are more advantages than 

disadvantages and apart from that, there are many more 

trips. 


